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Newsletter No. 6 

8th October 2021 

COVID Update 

Huge thank you to one and all for being vigilant – we 

now only have 2 cases of Covid within school and we 

are hoping these children will return to school 

shortly. 

Our Value for this month is 
Thankfulness 

School Uniform 

Thank you for helping to ensure that our children 

look smart on a daily basis.  Now that the weather is 

changing please can I remind you that children need 

to bring a coat in daily, particularly as we have had 

some very changeable weather throughout the past 

few days.  At this point in the year it is also worth 

checking your child’s PE kit – this should be in school 

every day and should include suitable warm clothing 

so that children can do outdoor PE (sweatshirt, 

jogger bottoms, outdoor pumps or trainers). 

 

Dates for the Diary 
October 

Wed 13th New Intake Open Day 

Monday 18th Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 19th Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 19th Parents Evening 3.40 – 5.00 

Wed 20th Parents Evening 3.40 – 5.00 

Thursday 21st Parents Evening 5.00 – 7.00 

Friday 22nd Harvest Service in Church 

Friday 22nd Term Ends 

November 

Monday 1st Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 2nd School Opens to Pupils 

 

HEADTEACHER AND VALUES STARS 

Headteacher Awards 

Rec –  Harry and Sully 

Y1 –   Thea and Georgia 

Y2 –   Eloise and Henry 

Y3 –   Casey & Jemina 

Y4 –  Barnaby and Elise 

Y5 –   Julie and Harry C 

Y6 –   Jake and Isobel 

Value Stars 

Rec -  Noah 

Y1 -   Freya H 

Y2 –  Jack 

Y3 –  Hugo K 

Y4 –  Bertie 

Y5 –  Lexi 

Y6 –  Lucy 

Reminders 

Parents Evening - if you have not yet booked in for 

Parents Evening, please call the school office who 

will be able to arrange this for you. 

Open Day – we are holding our September 22 intake 

open day on Wednesday 13th October.  If you would 

like to book a place, please contact the school office. 

School Milk – all children under 5 are entitle to free 

school milk, this can be ordered through the Cool 

Milk website.  Cool Milk deliver milk to school and 

we then provide it to those children who have 

ordered it. 

One way system – please ensure that you continue 

to use the one way system when brining/collecting 

your child from school. 

West Haddon Bonfire Night 

The West Haddon Village Bonfire Night will be 

held on Saturday 6th November at the Playing 

Fields. 
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